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What strengths do you think you bring to AFAC? 

The strengths that I would be bringing to the AFAC is a possible new perspective from others, as a social 
worker I think in a holistic way. I like to consider all possibilities to overcome a situation/issue or to come 
to a final decision. Also, as a graduate of UMBC I am inclined to always think about the students and how 
we can better serve them in any needs and how to improve and provide quality education. 

What issues do you think the AFAC should be addressing during the 2021-2022 academic year? 

Issues that AFAC should be addressing this academic year include issues surrounding COVID, safety 
measures for adjuncts on both campuses, flexibility of having classes, switching classes to virtual in the 
event of COVID cases rise, wages of adjuncts and any benefits that should be included after working for 
the university after specific amount of time, and any access to resources that would enrich the teaching 
skills of the adjunct. 


